
Embarcadero SAFE Navigation
Center Extension Proposal

For Neighbors and Residents of the Embarcadero
Navigation Center

The Department of Homelessness and Supportive Housing (HSH) is proposing to enter
into a new agreement with the Port of San Francisco to continue the interim use of

the site as the Embarcadero Navigation Center. This meeting is to inform community
members about the proposal. Please email HSHExternalAffairs@sfgov.org with any

questions you may have.

Project Information
For more  information please visit:

 https://hsh.sfgov.org/get-involved/notices/
Or scan the QR Code below:

Meeting Information
5:30 pm Wednesday, August 16

899 2nd St.
South Beach Harbor

Pier 40A

https://hsh.sfgov.org/get-involved/notices/
https://hsh.sfgov.org/get-involved/notices/

